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VVMA Position Statement 
 

Ear Cropping and Tail Docking of Dogs  
 

The Vermont Veterinary Medical Association endorses the AVMA policy statement opposing ear cropping 
and tail docking of dogs when done solely for cosmetic purposes. The VVMA believes that ear cropping and 
tail docking should be eliminated from breed standards.  
 
 
 
 
Adopted by the Executive Committee on November 17, 2021 
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